## Lebanon, Maine Planning Board Planning Board Site Visit Minutes Friday, April 8, 2022

Members Present

Others Present

A. LePage - Chairman

Al Shaver

D. Wilson - Vice-Chairman

L. Bragg

A. Bridges

## Al Shaver - Bay State - SPR MLR - 115 TM Wentworth - 1:00 pm

Board Members met Mr. Shaver on site. This is an existing 7,500 sq. ft. structure. Site Plans which were submitted with the building application in 2016, were on site for reference. There are only a couple of employees, no members of the of the public will be visiting the site.

The site plan shows the parking area as paved, at this time, it is not. The Board asked if the applicant plans on paving the area, they do not.